

Campbell School of Innovation Parent Teacher Organization (CSI PTO, Inc. Tax ID#83-1792735) 295 Cherry Lane, Campbell CA 95008 CSIPTO.info@gmail.com www.csipto.com

YOU ARE THE PTO!

Dear CSI Wolves,

The CSI PTO Board would like to extend a warm welcome to both our new CSI families and returning families. We are excited you will be part of the CSI Wolf Pack for the 2020-2021 school year! This year the PTO will continue to provide a vibrant and inclusive community for all families, though it may feel different from years past.

The board is busy brainstorming and finding new and innovative ways to support the students, teachers and staff at CSI. We are always welcoming new ideas and volunteers, and our top priority is always helping families feel connected here at CSI. If you have questions for the board or interested in getting involved in any capacity, we would love to hear from you!

Warm regards,

Meggen, Shaheen, Annie, Sara, Serena, Staci & Noelle Your CSI PTO Executive Board

